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Monthly Newsletter – February 2019 

Welcome to the February 2019 edition of the BNTVA Monthly newsletter.  This printed version will 

be distributed to anyone who requests it. We will aim to take the news items from Social Media and 

the Newsdesk and collate them together.   If you do not wish to receive this newsletter, please 

contact us using the above contact details. 

 

Soldiering On Awards 

 

Douglas Hern who has been a trustee of the BNTVA 

for over 20 years has been shortlisted in the Soldering 

On Awards in the Lifetime Achievement Category.  

 

On February 13th a launch event was held at the 

House of Lords, which Doug attended. He was 

accompanied by Sir John Hayes. The event was very 

well attended, and we look forward to the awards 

ceremony on 5th April 2019. 

 

Doug is pictured with Earl Howe, Vicky Michelle and 

Carly Paoli. 

 

 

Public Health England 

 

Our chairman wrote to Public Health England asking for details of how the information from the 

NRPB Study was captured. Some Veterans had been worried that their medical records had been 

flagged. They were right, Public Health England has a database of the Nuclear participants and 

check this regularly against the Mortality and Cancer databases held by the NHS. The full response 

was: 
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MP Support – Help us ensure all MP’s are aware of the BNTVA 

 

The first batch of Fallout books have been sent to MP's. Thank you to 
everyone who has purchased a book. We need more to be sent out, we 
need to get this book to every MP so that they can read the horrifying story 
of this family. 

 

If you can help us with this initiative, £8 buys and sends the book direct to 
your MP with a covering letter from the BNTVA. 

 

Visit the website using https://www.bntva.com/product-page/fallout-living-in-
the-shadow-of-the-bomb or call 0208 144 3080 and we will process an order 
for you. 

 

Joining the BNTVA 

 

For those people who pay their membership of the BNTVA via cheque or cash, renewal letters were 

sent out at the end of January. We rely on the membership fee to enable us to continue in our fight 

for recognition. For those who have returned their fee or are paying by Direct Debit, thank you very 

much for your support. 

 

Membership of the BNTVA costs from as little as £20 for a single membership and £30 for a family 

membership. We rely on membership funds to ensure that these Newsletters can be distributed. If 

you are not a member and would like to join the Association or know of a family member or colleague 

who would, please use the following methods: 

 

Telephone – 0208 144 3080 

 

Email – info@bntva.com 

 

Postal Address -  BNTVA PO Box 1223 Spalding Lincolnshire PE11 9GD. 

 

BNTVA Annual Conference 2019 

 

The BNTVA Annual Conference will be held at Chateau 

Impney, Worcestershire on the 18th May 2019.  

 

You can stay at the hotel at a discounted rate or just 

attend the conference and dinner in the evening, the 

choice is yours. 

 

If you haven’t already booked and would like to attend 

please call 0208 144 3080, places are limited so please 

book early to avoid disappointment. 
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